
*There will be no food service on June 14th, with the exception of pre-ordered sack lunch-

es. (Sack Lunch Order Form sent home with your student on April 28th).  If parents are 

joining us for Field Day...don’t forget to bring your sack lunch! For more information, 

please contact fieldday@redmondelptsa.org. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
The Redmond Elementary PTSA invites parents, 

guardians and family members to join us on June 14th, from 11:30 

a.m. to 1 p.m., for a school-wide sack lunch on school grounds    

during our first Redmond El Field Day. 

 
Spend an hour—or more!—having lunch* with your student 

and his/her friends while enjoying entertainment provided 

by Radio Disney. Students will be participating in Field Day 

games in the morning or afternoon, depending on grade. 
All students will break for lunch from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.  

Help us Help your Student have fun:              

volunteer For Field Day!  

We need volunteers to man game stations such as the three-legged race,    

water balloon toss and a sack race.  If you would like to help out, return the 

form below or email fieldday@redmondelptsa.org. 

YES! I would like to volunteer for Field Day.   
 

NAME_______________________________ Student’s Name: _________________________________  

 

Email: ________________________________ Phone number: _________________________________  

 

I am available to help out: 

 

__________Set up: 8 a.m.-9:15 a.m.  __________ 9 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

 

__________ 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m.   __________1 p.m.-3:15 p.m. 

 

__________Clean-up: 3:14 p.m.-4 p.m.   

 

__________ALL DAY 9:15 a.m.-3:15 p.m. 
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